The Health Law, Bioethics and Human Rights Department

at the Boston University School of Public Health invites applications for:
Health Law, Bioethics and Human Rights Fellowship

The Health Law, Bioethics and Human Rights Department is pleased to announce a fellowship opportunity for a qualified Boston University School of Public Health student.  The Health Law, Bioethics and Human Rights Fellowship offers one to two semesters of tuition for a student matriculated in the MPH degree program at BUSPH.  The Fellowship is a one or two semester commitment.  In addition to completing courses for the MPH, the Fellow is expected to spend at least three days in the Health Law, Bioethics and Human Rights Department each week conducting an independent research project and assisting faculty in educational and research programs.  The Fellow has access to a shared office and computer in the Health Law, Bioethics and Human Rights Department.

Fellowship Responsibilities include research and writing of scholarly articles, teaching review sessions for Public Health Law I students, and assisting with administration of Global Lawyers and Physicians and the Boston Center for Refugee Health and Human Rights.

To apply for the Fellowship please submit the following documents by February 1st, 2005, to Professor George Annas at the Health Law, Bioethics and Human Rights Department, Talbot 3 West, Boston University School of Public Health, 715 Albany Street, Boston, Massachusetts 02118:


1.
Curriculum Vitae

2. 
Remaining Course Schedule (classes at the School of Public Health) to complete MPH degree.

3.
Written proposal for a specific research project and how the Fellowship would enable you to complete this project.   The proposal should not exceed 2 single-spaced pages.

4.
Brief statement of your schedule for completing the MPH degree (1 or 2 semesters), whether you plan to be a full or part-time student, and whether you have and external work or other commitments that would affect your availability during the Fellowship.

Qualified applicants will be invited for interviews at the Health Law, Bioethics and Human Rights Department in March, and the next Health Law, Bioethics and Human Rights Fellow(s) will be chosen March 15, 2006  

For more information contact Professor George Annas at (617) 638-4626 or annasgj@bu.edu.

